

Date:

2017-02-03

Time:

11:20

Subject:

CoC Decision No: 1

Document No:

3:4

From:

The Clerk of the Course

To:

All competitors/crew members

Number of pages:

1

Attachments:

SS2 - SALWA 1

The Clerk of the Course,

- Considering the current weather conditions, with strong winds causing important sand storms
- Considering the high risk involved in the sporting driving under the present conditions

DECIDES

To cancel SS2.

The crews will run the stage as a road section and the first car will start at 12:29

Rashid Al-Sulaiti Clerk of the Course